
Dear LJHS Families,

We hope you and your family are doing well. We are excited to be a part of this year’s

Viking Spring Fundraiser. We would love to have your help!

The Foundation of LJHS has created many opportunities to support our upcoming spring

fundraiser. From buying tickets, sponsoring a teacher’s admission, providing auction items

and underwriting portions of the event. The Viking Casino Night will be held on Saturday,

April 20, 2024, at the Lot in the Village. This will be a fun night of food, drinks, music, and

casino favorites!

The funds raised by the Viking Casino Night are most critically needed to continue

providing students with support from a college information specialist, a fourth academic

counselor, and funding extracurricular enrichment, including advisors for clubs, academic

teams and tutoring. We hope that our local families can help us in that effort.

If you are interested in becoming a Sponsor, please visit the Casino Night page on the

Foundation website and select “Family Underwriting Opportunities”. You will find a detailed

list of underwriting levels, and the ability to donate online. There are also opportunities

for business sponsorships or to donate an auction item, if that better suits your needs. We

would greatly appreciate your generosity but if this is not the right time or opportunity

for you, please let us know.

We believe that strong schools make strong communities, and we hope to have families like

yours be a part of the Foundation's mission to enhance the overall educational experience

of our students. Thank you so much for your consideration in supporting our students and

the LJHS community!

Best,

Chelsea Sessa and Willa Kevorkian

LJHS Foundation, Family Fundraising Co-Chairs

Contact: Chelsea Sessa 858.395.2135 or Willa Kevorkian 858.344.7696

https://www.foundationofljhs.com/casino-night-2024.html

